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In lieu of our annual Employment Law Seminar, Mirick

O’Connell’s Labor, Employment and Employee Benefits

attorneys are hosting a Spring Webinar Series focusing

on hot topics in employment law.

Attorney Kim Rozak and I presented the second program in the series last

week. We covered the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 and the

anticipated Massachusetts COVID-19 Emergency Paid Leave.

In case you missed the program, or if you would like to watch it again, we

are pleased to share the webinar recording.
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